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STREET SWEEPING 

 
City-controlled roads and City-owned carparks are swept on a regular basis to keep the streets 
clean and safe for road users and reducing blockages in the drainage network.  
 
The City carries out street sweeping according to a planned schedule throughout the year, as 
well as responding to reports of any hazards. The City’s current service levels are to sweep the 
streets up to 6 times per year. 
 
Sweeping operations are conducted throughout the City between 6am and 2:30pm in residential 
streets, in accordance with the City’s noise management plan for these operations. 
 
Early starts are occasionally required in high traffic volume areas and ensure community safety 
by having sweepers off the road during afternoon traffic peaks.  This minimises congestion, 
delays and upholds the City’s service levels. 
 
The City performs sweeping on all roads with the exception of Albany Highway, Kenwick Link, 
Tonkin Highway and Roe Highway. 
 
Requests for additional street sweeping should be limited to the following:  

• Foreign matter on the road represents an unacceptable hazard to users (e.g. broken 
glass, excessive sand or dirt).  

• Excessive rubbish on the road is interfering with or is likely to interfere with the flow of 
storm water.  

 
Council officers will assess each of these requests and determine whether or not the additional 
sweep is warranted. The City will not carry out additional street sweeping simply because of leaf 
litter. To report a hazard please contact the City on 9397 3000. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


